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Issue 3 Term 2  Week 7                                12th June, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are already in Week 7 and heading towards the end of the term!  We are already 
starting to think about Term 3 and what lies ahead, planning for a number of events are already in place. 
 
WORKING BEE 
 
This coming weekend we have our working bee on both Saturday and Sunday from 9am – 2pm.  We have 
15 tonnes of soil, 15 tonnes of mulch and 60 trees to plant. Please come along and help us with our school 
beautification program.  We will be providing a sausage sizzle and drinks on both days for all of our helpers!  
If you can assist, please contact the front office or school via the school email for catering purposes.  The 
more the merrier! 
 
PLAY EQUIPMENT 
 
You may have noticed that our play equipment is still roped off.  Mr Jayden, Mr Jordan and Mr Bill have 
been very busy giving our equipment a fresh coat of paint before the arrival of the new synthetic turf which, if 
the weather remains good, will be laid sometime over the next two weeks. After this is done the play 
equipment will be reopened. 
 
MURALS 
 
Mrs Curtis has met Carlie from Arty Pants, who is going to be creating the murals for our school.  These 
murals will depict the outcome of the survey that our students, staff and community responded to which is 
‘Fairytales From Around The World’.  These will be a work in progress over the course of the next two terms 
and we anticipate that these will all be hung around the school by the end of 2019. 
 
The Indigenous Garden mural will be a combined project between Ms. Wright (mother of Amelia in 
Kindergarten) and Ms. Goss (mother of Amelia in Year 2).  Our ‘Quiet Reading Space’ mural on the 
verandah will be a project of Mr. Vallejos (father of Mariana in Kindergarten).  We cannot thank these 
parents enough for all of their assistance. 
 
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
A huge thank you to all of the families that have paid their voluntary contributions.  As at today we have 
reached the $6,000 mark.  We are trying very hard to reach the $10,000 mark so that we can purchase the 
next lot of iPads for our students.  Please help! 
 
SCHOOLZINE 
 
From Term 3 we will be moving our school website over to an external provider by the name of Schoolzine.  
We will be phasing out our Skoolbag app and moving over to the Schoolzine app.  The Schoolzine website 
will allow our families to have information on the website to be translated into any one of a hundred different 
languages.  From Term 3 the newsletter will be published directly onto the website rather than being 
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emailed out.  We will be holding an information session about how to use the Schoolzine app as well as 
providing detailed written instructions for all of our families. 
 
PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL 
 
Unfortunately I have had a phone call from a very upset neighbour who has advised us that her bins have 
not been emptied by the council as people had parked illegally outside her house and the truck could not 
access them. I kindly please ask that you be considerate of our neighbours when parking around the school. 
 
 
Justine Miller 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Dates Subject to change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMING EVENTS - 2019 

Monday 17th June Stage 1 Excursion – Rouse Hill Farm 

Monday 17th June P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 18th June  Stage 1 Excursion – Rouse Hill Farm 

  Wednesday 3rd July   Teddy Bears Picnic  

  Thursday 1st August Athletics Carnival  

  Monday 12th August Zone Athletics Field Carnival 

  Monday 19th August Zone Athletics Track Carnival  
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P&C NEWS 
 

Next P&C Meeting - Monday 17th June 
The next P&C Meeting will be held in the Staffroom at 
7.00pm.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 
 
Recorder Ensemble 
We are very fortunate to have a new recorder teacher for 
the PEPS P&C Music Program.   
Mrs. Laurence is a well experienced music teacher and 
has joined us this term.  Places are still available for 
lessons on Wednesday and Friday mornings (before 
school) for both beginner and more experienced 
students.   
For more information please contact the office for an 
enrolment form. 

 
Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop continues to operate before and after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
However, email orders will not be available until 5th August.  During this time, orders can be dropped off at the office 
and will be processed for pick up. 
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn Program continues this month. This program delivers pieces of equipment for science 
and technology, maths, arts and more. Please collect stickers before 25th June and drop them in the box either at the 
office or at Rosehill Woolworths location.  
 
Facebook Page  
Please look up “PEPS P&C” on Facebook and hit Like to keep updated on the latest news and fundraising events from 
the P&C. This tool can be used to provide us with any ideas, feedback or questions you may have. Alternatively, you 
can email us on ppe.pandc@gmail.com. 
 
 

Merit Award Recipients  
 
Merit Award 
 
Scarlett K Orange 
Taylor K Red 
Laksha K Red 
Flynn K Blue 
Erik K Blue 
Mataz K Orange 
Leo K White 
Karan K Blue 
Rushda 1R 
Zainab 2B 
Hunter K/1M 
Mahnoor 1V 
Inaya 1V 
Dhyani 2L 
Titan 2C 
Bibor 1R 
Jye 1R 
Miranda 1L 
Isaac K Red 
Ahmad 6P 
Chloe 6P 
Zac 3K 
Timon 3K 
Elijah 3K 
Aryan 4P 
Sarib 4P 
Terence 4P 
Emily K/1M 
Zain 2B 
Brian 2B 
Leo 2T 
Pranav 2T 
Shaurya K Blue 
Evelyn K Purple 
Pranshu K Orange 
 

 
Hisham K Orange 
Youseff K Green 
Diamond K Green 
Mary K Blue 
Parishi 3/4P 
Nagar 5/6M 
Eldin 4E 
Riya 3/4D 
Zac 3/4D 
McHenzie 5/6M 
Peter 3/4D 
Amelia K Blue 
Damon K Blue 
Selini 2C 
Shrey 1L 
Lewis 1L 
 
Principal’s 
Special Award 
 
Joyna K Orange 
Aradhya 1R 
Souad 2B 
Zain 2B 
Brayden 2T 
Aadya 2B 
Sachi 2C 
Tara 6D 
Jia 2B 
Charlie K/1M 
Leo K White 
Mary K Blue 
Chloe 6P 
Grace 3K 
Adams 6P 
Gene 2B 
Matias 1L 
 

 
Honour 
 
Aran 1V 
Luca 2T 
Nayanika 2B 
Sarah 1R 
Ryan 1V 
Jacob 2T 
Hanna 1L 
Claire 1R 
Jia 2B 
Aradhya 1R 
 
 
 
Pennant 
 
Zarina 2C 
Varish 4E 
Vania 3/4C 
Arsh 3/4D 
 
 
Banner  
 
 
Medal 
 
 

  PBL Award Recipients 
 
Aditi 5P 
Suki 3S 
Vaisshnavi 2C 
Misha 1V 
Aditya 2B 
Lam K/1M 
Evelyn K Purple 
Zahra K White 
Kim K Red 
Bilal K Purple 
Muhammad K White 
Aadarsh 2B 
 
 

 
Amara K/1M 
Jia 2B 
Noa K/1M 
Ella 1V 
Austin 1V 
Sam K Red 
Javier K Red 
Kushagra K Red 
Gene 2B 
Jazelle 1L 
Noa K/1M 
 

mailto:ppe.pandc@gmail.com
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